Sophie Romain

Subject: FW: Land to the West of Park Farm Appeal; Request for consideration of resident's
late submission of evidences/amended submission [EXTERNAL]
Attachments: Appendix 5. New Residents Survey 2018. Work Mileage Stats.doc; Appendix 1.

2018 KW SHORT PARK FARM SURVEY xlsx; Appendix 2. 2018 KW SHORT
THORNBURY FIELDS SURVEY .xlsx; Appendix 3. RH Summary of Survey Stats
1012019..doc; Appendix 4. Trapp'd Thornbury New Housing Population
Demographic 2011_2018.xlsx; Appendix 6. TKH Barwood traffic annalysis &
pollution - Reissue for KW.doc

From: keith woosnam <>

Sent: 04 March 2022 19:08

To: Dutton, Holly <HOLLY.DUTTON@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Request for consideration of resident's late submission of evidences/amended submission

Appeal Ref APP/P011/W/21/3288019 Barwood Development Securities.

Dear Mrs Dutton,

You may recall that; | telephoned and spoke with you several weeks ago to request that the Inspector consider my
request to allow a ‘Late submission of evidences’.

| also wish to register to make my personal verbal submission to the Inspector at the appeal hearing.

To explain my position : | have been dealing with a terminal illness situation whilst also endeavouring to obtain
relevant ‘Up to date statistics’ in relation to ‘Sustainability’ issues in this appeal.

These updated statistics include local doctor patient ratios, school place availabilities (infant, junior and secondary)
etc, and would replace my earlier figures which were based upon 2018 statistics.

You explained to me that the final date for submissions was already passed, but that you could place my request
before the Inspector who would decide if | could submit those documents.

Regrettably, | have still not been provided with every last relevant statistic (which means that | cannot currently
provide fully accurate and up to date figures).

| attach herewith, those documents that are complete (listed as Appendices 1 to 6) and would be grateful if you
could place my request for inclusion, before the Inspector.

| thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Yours Sincerely. Keith Woosnam (Thornbury resident)
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